
 
 

 
 

 
 
About NCPA 
NCPA (National Cooperative Purchasing Alliance) is a leading national government 
purchasing cooperative working to reduce the cost of goods and services by leveraging 
the purchasing power of public agencies in all 50 states. NCPA utilizes state of the art 
procurement resources and solutions that result in cooperative purchasing contracts 
that ensure all public agencies are receiving products and services of the highest quality 
at the lowest prices.  For more information, go to www.ncpa.us. 
 
Who Can Use NCPA's Contracts? 
There are over 90,000 agencies nationwide from both the public and nonprofit sectors 
that are eligible to utilize NCPA's cooperative purchasing contracts. These include, 
but are not limited to the following agency types: 
 

 School Districts (including K-12, Charter schools, and Private K-12) 
 Higher Education (including Universities, Community Colleges, Private Colleges, 

and Technical / Vocational Schools) 
 Cities, Counties, and any Local Government 
 State Agencies 
 Healthcare Organizations 
 Church/Religious 
 Nonprofit Corporations 

 
State Statutes 
Want to see your state's laws on cooperative purchasing? 
Click here to view your state's laws on cooperative purchasing. 
(http://www.ncpa.us/Statutes).    
This contract is accessible nationally to public agencies whose state laws allow for 
intergovernmental contract use. 
 
Contract 
SYNNEX NCPA 01-97 Advanced Technology Solutions Aggregator 
 
Term 
August 1, 2019 thru July 31, 2022 plus two additional option years. 
 
Awarded Manufacturers 
This contract covers all manufacturers listed on the SYNNEX corporate line card plus services 
 
Freight 
All deliveries to NCPA members shall be freight prepaid, FOB Destination.  For authorized 
Dealers, all standard commercial freight policies will apply.  Possible assistance with freight will 
be determined on a case by case basis.  Additional freight costs may apply for white glove, 
special and expedited delivery requirements. 
 


